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Dinuka McKenzie - re:noise barriers @

From:  Alice Loomans <alice@loomans.org>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 6/1/2011 10:28 AM

Subject: re:noise barriers

To whom it may concern

It is essential for the people living along the railway line from Liverpool to Casula have noise
barriers to protect us from some of the noise from the trains. The noise levels are very hard to live
with. A noise barrier on the M5 bridge is important to have as well.

Yours sincerely

Alice Loomans

Alice Loomans
alice@loomans.org
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